
 
30th September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 10th October, Year 3 will have the opportunity to participate in an outdoor learning day  
organised by SOLD, Surrey Outdoor Learning & Development. 
 
This will include; 

- Building shelters 
- Making fire 
- Creating land art 

 
The activities will take place in school and as you can imagine, the day will involve a fair bit of dirt.  
Please send your child into school wearing old clothes fit for this purpose (no uniform is required).  
As we will be going outside regardless of the weather, children will need a waterproof coat and 
appropriate footwear, wellies would be preferable. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 
 


